
July 31, 2025 

Alachua County Board of County Commissioners 

12 SE 1st Street 

Gainesville, FL 32601 

Dear Alachua County Board of County Commissioners, 

The Gainesville Sports Commission (GSC) request to carryforward $5,000 of Bid Pool 

funding to be used to help support the Association of Volleyball Professionals (AVP) 

Grass Nationals on October 10-12, 2025.  This is one of five Nationals on the AVP 

Grass Tour in the United States.  

Please contact the GSC if you have any further questions. Thank you for your 

continued support in sports tourism in Alachua County.  

Thank you,  

Joleen Cacciatore Miller 

Executive Director  

Gainesville Sports Commission 

352-338-9300

jcacciatore@gainesvillesportscommission.com 
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